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I do NOT support changing how we vote. Voting by mail has been in place for years 

and has been effective and easy, especially for those that live in rural areas. Going 

back to the requirement of voting in person on one day is onerous, reduces voting, 

and leads to system bottlenecks. I support continuing vote by mail! And as long as 

the ballot is postmarked by election day, it should be counted.  

 

This bill is a solution in search of a problem. KEEP MAIL IN BALLOTS! 


